From: john rankine

To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: [BULK] our Natural State
Date: Sunday, March 05, 2017 8:48:08 AM

The Buffalo River is a sacred treasure and we should do everything in our power to keep it pristine.
We depend on it for survival. There is a reason we are called the Natural State.

Please do not issue a permit 5 allowing an industrial hog farm on Big Creek.

Sincerely

John Rankine

Eureka Springs, Arkansas
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